‘ GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI
HEADQUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE: NEW DELHI- 110001

No. F.6/DFS/MS
/EH/NDZ/2023/ Y14 Dated: 31l6H 2022

To

The Joint Commissioner of Police (Lic.),

1* Floor, Police Station Defence Colony,
New Delhi.

Sub: - Regarding renewal of Fire Safety Certificate in respect of M/S Al-Gulzar Restaurant located

at 4292-93, Urdu Bazar, Jama Masjid, Delhi -06.

Sir,

This has a reference to online application ID No. 2023031403626 dated 15.07.2023 received on
the subject cited above. In this connection, it is to inform you that the above mentioned premise was
visited by the officer concerned of this department on 21.07.2023 in presence of Mr. Pawan Kumar
(Manager) and it was observed that building is comprised of Ground + Mezzanine + 03 upper floors
but restaurant running at ground & mezzanine floor only. During inspection, following shortcomings
were observed:

One exit door from mezzanine floor found closed.
MOEFA system provided but not functional.

Fire pump not in auto start mode.

LPG cylinders being used in place of LPG bank.
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In view of above shortcomings, the application for issuance Fire Safety Certificate is rejected.
The occupancy of the building/ premises in absence of requisite fire safety arrangements shall be at the
risk and liability of the owner/occupier. The licensing authority/ Statutory Authority may take suitable

necessary action as deemed fit.

Yours faithfully,

LW
r)

Director
Delhi Fire Service W\
Tel: 01 1234140%A
AN\

Copy to:-.

The Manager, .
Al-Gulzar Restaurant at 4292-93, Urdu Bazar, Jama Masjid, Delhi -06.



